
Invitation to Meden College Open Evening 

Meden College would like to invite you and your child to our Sixth Form Open Evening 

taking place on Thursday 17th October 2024.  

This evening will provide an opportunity for you to learn more about our Sixth Form 

offerings and for your child to make informed decisions about their next steps in 

education.  

Please join us from 5.30pm for refreshments and to register your attendance, with the 

event starting promptly at 6.00pm. 

The evening will include important information about: 

- The college and its application process

- Entry requirements into the college and specific subjects

- Subject blocks and key information about choices

- A presentation from subject leaders outlining the courses on offer

Each subject will have a 10-minute talk providing an overview of what the course entails 

and what students can expect. Some of the subjects you may not have encountered 

before include: 

• Psychology – exploring the scientific study of the mind and behaviour, understanding

how individuals think, feel and act.

• Sociology – delve into the study of society and social behaviour, examining how

individuals interact with groups and institutions

• Criminology – investigate the causes, consequences and prevention of crime,

exploring criminal behaviour and the justice system

• Extended Project Qualification (EPQ) – an independent research research-based

project student study alongside their 3 a-levels. The course involves students

planning, researching and creating something linked to a topic of their course. This

counts towards points for their chosen universities.

The final hour of the evening will provide an opportunity for students and parents to 

move around the hall, speak with subject staff and view examples of student work to 

gain further insights into the courses available.  

We strongly encourage both you and your child to attend, as this evening will provide 

the information and guidance necessary to make the best choices for their future.  

Please do not hesitate to contact the Head of College with any queries ahead of the 

evening. We look forward to welcoming you on 17th October.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Holly Smith  

Head of College (hsmith@medenschool.co.uk) 



Open Evening   

Come along & see for yourself what

can offer you 

Thursday 17th October 6pm – 8pm
Doors open at 5:30pm for a prompt start at 6pm

Phone: 01623 843517

Email: office@medenschool.co.uk

Follow us on X (formally Twitter)  @MedenCollege
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